
 

 

 

Year 6 SAT’s Information 2024 

8th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Next week your child will sit their Key Stage 2 SATs Tests.  All of the children have been working 

extremely hard and we are extremely proud of their positive attitudes towards learning and their 

determination to succeed.  

Please find below a 2024 KS2 SATs timetable for the week.  

• Monday 13th May - Grammar and Punctuation 45 mins and Spelling Test – 15 mins 

• Tuesday 14th May  - English Reading Test – One hour 

• Wednesday 15th May - Maths Paper 1 Arithmetic – 30 mins and Maths Paper 2 Reasoning – 

40 mins  

• Thursday 16th May - Maths Paper 3 Reasoning – 40 mins 

As you can see from the above timetable, the week is extremely gruelling for the children, so it is 

important that your child get plenty of rest by going to bed at a reasonable time and relaxing in the 

evenings.  

SATs Breakfast Club  

Every year we hold an informal Breakfast Club during SATs week for Y6 children starting at 8.15 am 

on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  This is to ensure the children are all in school on 

time and settled in preparation for the start of the tests.  On offer are toast, biscuits, juice etc., 

which are allergy appropriate.  In the past we have found that this informal time to sit and chat to 

friends is an excellent way of getting rid of any pre-nerves. There is no charge for attending. We will 

save some breakfast for those children who come to school on the bus. Children coming to the club 

must enter school via the main entrance – we will open doors at 8.15am.  

Please note that it is extremely important that all children sit the tests, as they are statutory 

assessments.  If your child is not feeling well on any of the days, we can arrange for them to sit the 

test at the allotted time and go home afterwards. If for any reason you are running late, then please 

contact the school as soon as possible so that alternative arrangements can be made.  

I hope the above information is helpful, but please; if you have any questions or anxieties about any 

of the above or the SATs tests, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs A Mannings 

Co-Acting Headteacher 


